
Be part of something special! 
Conference 2024 – 17th & 18th June 2024,  
Takina Events Centre, Wellington 

 

Seeing the Opportunity! 
Tirohia te whai waahi 

“Not-For-Profit Alley” 
Karanga mo te Whakapuaki i te Hiahia 

 

This is an invitation to NZDSN members who are not-for-profit incorporated societies or charitable trusts 

and who want to promote their service or products to delegates.  We offer you a free opportunity to take 

space in our trade exhibition area at conference. 

Space is limited to a trestle table and two chairs.  The number of spaces is also limited. 

Applications, once accepted, will be allocated a space in the NFP Alley. 

Each space must be manned.  A heavily discounted registration rate is payable for the first person 

accompanying the stand application.  In the event the stand is not manned, the registration will not be 

refunded. 

How each trestle table and backing wall are decorated is up to each NFP but must stay within the 

boundaries of the space allocated.  We encourage you to be innovative, but not disruptive please. 

You are responsible for your own health and safety and security. 

Expressions of Interest are now open - please complete the form below and e-mail it to 

admin@nzdsn.org.nz by 10th May 2024 at 5pm. 

Registration 

All presenters are required to pay a discounted registration fee of $75.00 plus GST, covering catering 

costs.  Any additional presentation team members are required to pay full registration please.  For 

registration, go to: https://nzdsn.org.nz/upcoming/  

  

mailto:admin@nzdsn.org.nz
https://nzdsn.org.nz/upcoming/


Conference 2024 “NFP Alley”  
Expression of Interest 

Service Name  

NZDSN Member Level  Level 8   Level 9 

Incorporated Society / Charities Number  

Your Name  

Your Contact Mobile Number  

Your Contact E-mail Address  

I am interested in doing a 5-minute 
presentation during a break period 

 Yes   No 

 

Your NFP Alley Exhibition space includes a trestle table, two chairs and power point.  Any additional 

exhibition items (eg: additional power, spotlights, etc) are available at a fee. 

Send your completed Expression of Interest form to admin@nzdsn.org.nz by 5pm on 10th May 2024. 

Expressions of Interest will be evaluated by the Conference Committee. 

mailto:admin@nzdsn.org.nz

